
WHEATON SANITARY DISTRICT December 2021       

NORTHSIDE INTERCEPTOR (NSI) SEWER REPLACEMENT PROJECT
CONSTRUCTION THROUGH & RESTORATION OF NORTHSIDE PARK

  NORTHSIDE PARK SCHEDULE UPDATE:
  Heavy construction is now complete through the west side of 
  Northside Park, Ellis Avenue, and most of Armbrust Avenue.    
  Construction will slow over the holidays and resume in  
  January.  This will complete the work on Armbrust, allowing 
  crews to start work in the Park off Darling and Armbrust.
  Work has proceeded as expected and the District is on
  schedule.  Most of the restoration will take place in Spring,
  weather permitting.  Temporary pavement has been installed 
  for the winter months.  The Morse Street entrance to the 
  path is now open.  Website updates will be provided.   FOR ONGOING PROJECT UPDATES, VISIT:  

        www.wsd.dst.il.us/about-wsd/news/
  FOR QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT:
       Jim Snell, NSI Construction Engineer 
       Phone:  (815) 444-3321 or 
       Email:  JSnell@baxterwoodman.com

 PARK AREA PROJECT SPECIFICS:
  ● The primary traffic route will be
      Ellis to Armbrust to Gary Avenues.
  ● ConƟnued road closures are expected 
       on Armbrust Avenue during the 
       Project.  Residents will be updated.


